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Tel:  028 9052 0562
Email:  jenny.keane@health-ni.gov.uk

Date:  25th October, 2021
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HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE FRONTLINE WORKER (Allied Health Professional)

This letter confirms that ___________________________ is an Allied Health Professional and their HSPC number is __________________. They are therefore a frontline worker involved in direct patient care and, in line with the Green book guidance, are eligible to receive a booster COVID-19 dose. If you have any doubts or queries then please contact me directly. 




Yours sincerely
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JENNY KEANE
Chief Allied Health Professions Office
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